
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

INSTALLATION OF CARBON MONOXIDE SYSTEM 

 

The Town of Placentia is seeking bids for the installation of CO 
Detector System at Unity PARC. 
  

Interested bidders can supply their quotation to Gord Pike, 
Manager of Recreation and Community Programming by email 
gpike@placentia.ca.  Deadline for submission is 12 pm Friday, 
March 26, 2021. 
 

Quotation must include binding period for quote and warranty 
information. All contractors must have proof of 2.M general    
liability insurance and WCB clearance. 










